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I am scared of such a controlling law being passed! I will not be able to continue to trade forex if
this ridiculous bill is passed. It is so unfair of a government for the people, to limit us so much. I
am in the process of learning forex and now it may be taken away from me and so many others?
UNFAIR GOVERNMENT!!
Andrew S.


